
 

Summer Holiday Supermarket Vouchers! 

I am sure you have heard that the Government has agreed to continue the 

Supermarket Voucher Scheme over the Summer holidays, which is fantastic 

and great news for families that need it!  

We want to ensure that we have captured the details of all the families that 

are entitled to these vouchers. 

Can we therefore ask you to double check if you are eligible?  Do you 

 Get Income Support  

 Get Income-based Jobseeker's Allowance 

 Get Income-related Employment and Support Allowance 

 Get Support under Part VI of the Immigration and Asylum Act 

1999 

 Get The Guarantee element of State Pension Credit 

 Get Child Tax Credit, provided they are not entitled to 

Working Tax   Credit and have an annual income of £16,190 or 

less 

 Get Working Tax Credit 'run-on' - the payment someone may 

receive for a further four weeks after they stop qualifying for 

Working Tax Credit 
It is simple to do, just go onto the following website and input your details 

(you need your National Insurance Number).   

https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/rbwm/ 

Alternatively ring the school office and ask us to do it on your behalf.  An 

answer comes back very quickly and if you are eligible we will be in contact 

to ask which supermarket you would like the vouchers for and we will ensure 

that you receive them.  If you have any questions then please do not hesitate 

to give us a call. 

01784 482603 

wraysbury@rbwm.org.uk 

https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/rbwm/

